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July 2, 2013 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario  
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Atikokan Hydro Inc.  

Board File No. EB-2013-0019 Smart Meter Incremental Rate Application Decision and Order 
 
In response to item 2 in the decision and order relating to EB-2013-0019, 

 “Atikokan Hydro Inc. shall review the draft Tariff of Rates and Charges set out in Appendix A. 
Atikokan Hydro Inc. and the Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition shall file with the Board a 
written confirmation assessing the completeness and accuracy of the draft Tariff of Rates and 
Charges, or provide a detailed explanation of any inaccuracies or missing information, within 7 
days of the date of issuance of this Decision and Order.” 

Atikokan Hydro confirms the accuracy and completeness of the draft Tariff of Rates and Charges as set 
out in Appendix A of the decision and order. 

 
The item has been filed electronically and two paper copies will be sent via regular mail. 

 We would be pleased to provide any further information or details that you may require relative 
to this application.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Wilf Thorburn 
CEO/Secretary/Treasurer 
Atikokan Hydro Inc. 


	Toronto, Ontario
	M4P 1E4

